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Dear parents and carers, 

We have had a lovely, if short, week here at Deansfield.  The children have really settled into their 

new classrooms and school routines beautifully.   It has been great seeing the clubs up and running 
again and watching the children enjoying the activities. 

In assemblies we have been introducing our value of resilience in KS2.   The children have thought 

about what the word means and ways in which they can and have demonstrated it.   In KS1 we have 

been looking at kindness and how we show kindness in school.    

Next week we will share as part of the newsletter the values and thinking we have been doing in 

assembly so that you can talk to the children at home about what they mean.   We will also be 
sharing our focus on Equality and the Equalities Act and what we think about each week. 

A big thank you to our new road volunteers.  It is lovely to have new faces and we have been very 

grateful of the help.  If anyone else would like to join the group, we would be very grateful to have 
them. 

Lastly, we would like to remind people of making sure they name their children's uniform and 

coats.  The lost property pile has already appeared and we know it must be very frustrating when 



children come home without their jumpers.  If they are clearly labelled it really helps us to get them 
back to their rightful owner quickly.  

Finally a little reminder that if it is wet the KS2 packed lunch trolleys will be in the bottom part of the 

café.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Daly and all the staff at Deansfield 

Space Adventure Lunch - 6th October 

Chartwells will be running a special lunch menu on Thursday 6th of October, please see the attached 
menu for details.  

As a special offer for this lunch, all meals for Yrs 3-6 will be be charged £1 instead of the usual £2.59, 

Reception, Yr 1 and Yr 2 receive Universal Free School Meals as standard. 

If your child normally has packed lunches and would like to try a school meal on this day please 

email/phone the school office to confirm, with your child's name and any dietary requirements they 
may have. 

Going forward If you would like your child to change from packed lunch to school meals, please let 

the school office know in advance. 

 



Flu Vaccinations  

The nasal flu vaccination for this winter will be taking place on Thursday 20th October and this ye ar 

Oxleas NHS trust will be running it via electronic consent, please see the letter below. This is 

available for every child from Reception to Year 6.  

Please ensure you complete the online form  - ScreenerPortal (schoolscreener.com)1 even if you do 
not wish your child to have the vaccination. The deadline to complete the form is 17th October.  

 

Weekly French Phrases   

Please see the weekly French Phrases for the children to practice at home.  

                                                                 
1https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/Oxleas/imms/Oi41/143599 

https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/Oxleas/imms/Oi41/143599


Phrase de la Semaine – KS1 

 

Phrase de la Semaine – KS2 

 



 

Friends of Deansfield Primary School (FODS) 

We’re having a meeting! 

Our AGM happens but once a year, as is the nature with these things; So it’s not to be missed. We’re 
super excited that we can hold it in person for the first time since 2019.  

Monday 10th October, 6-8 pm Deansfield Cafe (the school canteen). 

It would be super helpful if all Class Reps attend please.  

If you’ve volunteered in the past, have ever thought about it, are new to Deansfield and feel 

interested to know more please do come along.  

We’re hoping that we can start by quickly looking at the roles that need filling, then vote in our new 

committee members. We’ll then report on last year's activities, funds raised and donated before we 
go over plans for the rest of the Autumn term, including fun for Christmas!! 

We’re such a tiny group at the moment and to put it simply, we do need more people from our 

school community to join us, so that we can deliver things like School Discos, Fayres, Movie 

Nights…all the things the children love as part of their school calendar. The events we put on do of 
course also raise money that goes back into the school.  

We’re all working parents and offer up as much time as we can, with no pressure to commit to 

anything we can’t do. We are Friends of Deansfield School and we certainly want it all to be very 
friendly and work for everyone. 

If you are interested and would like to know more details, please see the additional information 
regarding each role, including Class Reps.  



You're also welcome to get in touch via friendsofdeansfieldschool@gmail.com2 

 

Pictures from this week 

 

                                                                 
2mailto:friendsofdeansfieldschool@gmail.com 

mailto:friendsofdeansfieldschool@gmail.com


 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

Dates for your diary 

 



 October 2022  

Wednesday 5th - Individual school photos 

Thursday 6th - Space Adventure Lunch 

Monday 17th - Parents Evening 

Wednesday 19th - Parents Evening 

Thursday 20th - Flu Vaccinations 

Friday 21st - Nursery Closed 


